
April 8 Finance Committee Minutes 

Chair D. Drugmand opened the meeting at 6:29 p.m.  In attendance were 
Finance Committee members D. Drugmand, L Levernoch, D. Megas, S. 
Thomas and Town Administrator Sean Curran. 

Review and Acceptance of March 25 Minutes 

After a brief discussion, a vote was taken to amend the minutes of the March 
25 meeting.  Motion made by D. Drugmand and seconded by D Megas.  The 
motion passed unanimously. 

D. Drugmand made a motion to accept the minutes as amended, seconded D. 
Megas.  The motion passed unanimously. 

New Business 

Highway superintendent Tom Johnson informed the Committee that he and 
his staff are planning to pour a pad for the transfer station once they finish the 
wall behind the pad.  The block for the wall cost $3400. 

Review and Discussion of the Current Budget Spreadsheet 

The Committee reviewed the current spreadsheet and discussed deeper 
budget cuts due to an increase in vocational education costs.  The meeting 
was adjourned at 7:48 p.m. (motion D. Drugmand, seconded by S. Thomas) so 
that the Committee could meet with the Select Board to continue this 
discussion.  Details of this joint meeting can be found in the minutes of the 
April 8 Select Board meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Levernoch, Clerk 


